18 September 2020

Director — Regional Assessments

Department of Planning Industry, and Environment
Locked Bag 5022

PARRAMATTA NSW 2124

Dear Sir or Madam,

Re: Application No. $SD-10414

We ar&? t"]e i)‘ Iallj‘ (‘\Nr]ers C)‘f_

We are very distressed after having read the proposed project by Jarre Pty Ltd (application #
SSD-104 14).

We strongly object to this application and the mega structure covering 80,370m2 and
which will tower as high as 135.9 metres of 33 levels.

This project will hugely impact on the traffic, pollution, rubbish, chaos etc for a lifetime. We
understand it will provide employment opportunities; however this will only be temporary
during construction, if the project goes ahead

The current beautiful quiet surroundings will eventually feel like Sydney with its ridiculous
smog and congestion. Also, seeing towers as big as the one being proposed will create
frustration and ill feelings between the Gostford population and the Council, as the current
views will be severely affected.

Yours sincerel






